
SUIS PUDONG NEWSLETTER 
SUIS Pudong offers an opportunity for students to enter a continuum of education from 
Primary through to the end of Secondary to prepare them to become Global citizens for  

the 21st century. 
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Dear Parents, 

SUIS Pudong's annual Book Week began with our book character dress-up day on Friday 1st 

November. We saw some amazing costumes from our secondary students this year, from 

Katniss Everdeen to Harry Potter and beyond. Everyone paraded around the field, showing 

off their costumes, and a prize was awarded for the best costume(s) in each grade: Grace 

and Dora from A level, Shirley from IG2, Kelly from IG1, Josh and Christine from G8, AJ and 

Lijia from G7, and Tiffany and Vincy from G6.  

The next week, the activities began in earnest. The ever-popular Book Fair ran all week, and 

our students picked up some great reads, from classics to contemporary novels. During     

lesson times, teachers planned special activities from door decoration to visiting our Grade 

5 pupils for some paired reading. There were also three exciting lunchtime events, which 

were impressively well attended! 

  

Book Week 



The Big Book Quiz kicked off the week. Students from G6 and G8 put their book 

knowledge to the test, answering questions on topics such as children's literature or    

fantasy and sci-fi. There were impressive scores across the board, but our eventual       

winners were from Grade 6: Olivia, Jackie, Ruby and Claudia. Great reading, everyone! 

On Thursday, the amazing Mathilda from G8 launched a new creative writing club.        

Everyone enjoyed the imaginative activities, and we look forward to future sessions. 

Thanks, Mathilda!  

Finally, the week ended with a bang: the scavenger hunt! Expertly planned by                   

Mr Budding (with assistance from Mr Lotter), the scavenger hunt was a frenzy of literary 

activity involving a race to find all of the answers to clues hidden around the school. 

Many teams did well, but one team came out on top - by a single point! Congratulations 

to our 2019 scavenger hunt victors: Mathilda, Dhwani, Evelyne and Henry.  

We hope that everyone enjoyed our celebration of reading. We're already excited about 

our next English department event, which will take more of a dramatic turn... 

Book Week 
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It has been a busy month for all the sports teams here in SUIS Pudong. Most 

have competed in their first competitions of the semester. All of the teams 

competed courageously and make significant improvement from the               

beginning of the year, for some students it was their first time playing the 

sport at any sort of competitive level. The teams that competed are U11 girls’ 

football, U11 boys’ football, U11 girls’ basketball, U11 boys’ basketball, U11 

mixed badminton and U13/U15 mixed badminton. November will see more 

teams having their first competitions of the semester including volleyball and 

U13 boys’ football. 

 

Sports Teams 
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All the IG1 students helped out for Primary Sports Days on October 23rd 

and 24th. This was an opportunity for them to take some leadership roles 

and manage some of the younger students from our Primary school. All the 

teachers from Primary were hugely impressed by the energy, dedication and 

leadership skills of the IG1 students and remarked on their contribution on 

making both days a success. 

Date to Note:  Please note that 15th November is mid semester break. 

Ms. Kim Sahi         Ms. Bonnie Cai      

Co-Principal    Assistant Principal and Head of Secondary 

Sports Teams 
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